
I oppose this bill because measures to limit the activity in question already exist. While the existing rules imposed by the OSMB do 
not solve all of the issues brought forth by groups on both sides of the issue they do not simply ban the activity to satisfy those in 
support of this bill. I have been a boater taking part in wake surfing for 8 years and have adjusted to the OSMB rules as they have 
evolved. Continued refinement of the current regulations and improved tools for enforcement would be far more equitable that 
simply banning the activity at the expense of those taking part.


